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Wage and Hour Wednesday: Working With Independent
Contractors While Avoiding Classification Problems

Event

3.10.21


12:00 – 1:00 PM EST

Misclassification of employees and independent contractors is a common but critical mistake made

by small companies and large corporations alike. Fines and other consequences are possible when

the company is in violation along with problems with freelancers or independent contractors. Join

Fisher Phillips attorneys Ben Dudek and James Glunt for a one-hour webinar to learn the status of

the current law and how to properly set up independent contractor relationships and avoid

misclassification problems. This exclusive virtual seminar is a must for HR professionals and

general counsel who oversee these complex compliance issues.

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Cameron.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees. Please

contact Jennifer Cameron if you need an accommodation to participate in this event, please give us

72-hours’ advance notice prior to the scheduled event. Thank you.
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